
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Client Services at (800) 472-5757. 

 

 

 

 

To:  Northwell Health Laboratories’ Clients 

From:   Dwayne Breining, M.D., Executive Director, Northwell Health Laboratories  

Date:  September 30, 2024  

Re:  Important Specimen Collection Update for Lead and Lead (Maternal) Testing 

 

Dear Valued Northwell Health Laboratories’ Clients, 

 

We would like to inform you of an important specimen collection update for  Lead  and Lead 

(Maternal) testing.  

 

Effective October 7, 2024, the current Tan topped collection tube for Lead testing will be 

discontinued and replaced with a Royal Blue topped collection tube with K2 EDTA.  

While we will immediately implement this change, we will continue to use and accept the 

current Tan topped tubes until they are depleted. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service team 

at (800)-472-5757. 

 

 

Replacement Tube information 
 

People Soft 

Ordering # 

Description BD Catalog # 

123562 Royal Blue Blood 

Collection  6 mL With K2 

EDTA  

Tube 13x100 

 

368381 

 


